From: Lyndon George |

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 11:59 AM
To: Stevenson, Kirsten <Kirsten.Stevenson@hamilton.ca>
Subject:

I External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Hello Kirsten,

| hope this email finds you well. I've attached the following letter
addressed to the chief, dated June 18, 2024 regarding the Hate Crime
Case Review Team.

Please include the letter in the next HPS board correspondence
materials.

Thank you,

Lyndon George

Executive Director of HARRC



